MINUTES 
Patient Participation Group Meeting

  Monday 15th January 2018 @ 5:30pm
Present: 
Michele Coomber, Linda Crow, Dr Gough
UG, RK, AB, PA, KJ, GG 
Practice List Size:

Dr Gough attended the meeting to discuss the practice list size. The list has reduced following the deduction of the Hendon patients who were out of our practice area. Current list size 6333. Following the ‘Care Home Alignment’ our workload has increased. All of the patients who reside in Archers Park Care Home are registered with our practice and has this has increased our workload significantly. Patients who are registered at other Care Homes across the patch have been encouraged to register with the GP Practice aligned to their home. 
Feedback of Patient Questionnaire – Questionnaires reviewed and comments read.
DNA Rates – Are slowing increasing again. Agree that figures should be displayed on the screen in the waiting area every month with a monetary value attached. The practice is trying hard to encourage patients to sign up to ‘Patient Access’ to book and cancel appointments online and also promoting the MJOG appointment reminder App.
Flu Uptake – Good uptake of the flu vaccine this year.
AOB

Practice Pharmacist – Angela is very busy at the practice. The practice pharmacist scheme last quarter made an estimated saving of 388k – 867k to the NHS.  Angela plans to have more face to face appointments with patients for mediation reviews. She has recently successfully gained her prescribing qualification. 
Bowel & Breast Screening – We have many patients who do not participate in the bowel and breast screening programme. Following the initial invitation from NHS England, the practice also sends out reminder letters/invitations to these patients to remind them of the importance of the programme. The group felt this was good practice.
Suggestion from the group:

Friends and Family Survey – Suggestion to add a name and telephone number box to the survey so that patients who would like to discuss any concerns can do so. 

Jayex – The television screen in the waiting room should be updated with relevant information on a regular basis. 

Minutes of meeting to be displayed on the Practice website.
Next Meeting – 30.04.18 @ 5:30pm
